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Dear Students 
 
I hope this find you well. 
 
I know many of you have made a request for your portfolio and exam work for both Art and DT (3D Design) 
since August 2024. 
 
We had to hold onto all coursework until November 2024, this is required by the exam board. 
I was hoping to have all your work ready for collecting when certificates evening took place, but this event 
format was changed. 
 
Work is ready to be collected. If you would like your work, please email myself on 
ybrittle@corerockwood.academy stating: 
 

The day, date and time you would like to collect your work. 
Please give 48 hours’ notice – this gives us time to collate the work and get it to reception. 
It will be placed in reception for collecting and held there for 24 hours. 

 
All work NOT collected after Friday 9th May 2025 will be recycled, used as exemplar work or skipped. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
 

Y Brittle 
 
Mrs Y M Brittle 
Head of Creative Arts 
ybrittle@corerockwood.academy 
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